
 

 
 

The Neighbourhood Development Plan 

 

Invitation to Next Meeting 

 

 

Whether you have already indicated that you would like to be involved in the Neighbourhood 

Development Plan or were unable to attend the launch but may still like to join in, we would 

like to warmly invite you to our next meeting. This will be held at: 

 

St Nicholas Church, Ringwould on the 29th of February at 7pm 

 

At this meeting we will establish the membership of the steering group and working groups.  

Jim Boot will lead exercises to help you identify your strengths and interests, so that you can 

decide where you would like to contribute. There will also be some immediate tasks to be 

carried out. The key group areas include: 

 

• Housing and Design 

• The Historic Environment 

• Transport 

• The Natural Environment 

• Community infrastructure 

 

Please do come along!  

We need a wide range of people with a diversity of skills and experiences, so that together 

we can build a robust plan that represents our community.  

 


